From: Doug Jones

Sent: Thursday, 9 February 2023 12:19 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: IPC approval for Bowdens Silver Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Throughout history there have been objections to some aspects of mining activity.

If the positives outweigh any negatives, projects usually proceed.

Silver Mines Limited is a highly respected environmentally conscious mining company.

Their proposed mining activities for the Bowden Silver Project will offer great economic benefits

to the Mid-Western Region of New South Wales including employment, opportunities for small businesses, mining
support industries, and financial benefits for the state of New South Wales and indeed the whole country. | support this
project wholeheartedly.

Yours faithfully

Hugh Douglas Jones

WILLIAMSTOWN SA 5351





